
Stories and experiences to develop children’s curiosity of the world we live in.  
This term we will be looking at lots of animal books to know that there are different countries 
in the world and talk about the differences they have experienced or seen in photos. as well as 
getting a range of non-fiction books from the library loan service. A lot of the books contain 
‘rhyme’ as we want to develop their phonological awareness so that they can spot and suggest 
rhymes as well as developing their phonological awareness so that they can   recognise words 
with the same initial sound.  

 
 
 

RE topics 
 

We will be thinking 
about: 

Eid and Stories that 
Jesus told  

Nursery Rhymes  

We are still singing nursery rhymes everyday and will 
be using percussion instruments to tap out beats to 
the rhymes.  Nursery rhymes are so important and 
being able to sing a selection of them will really help 
your child with the first stages of reading by     
themselves. 

Maths       

We are using ‘master the curriculum’ to help children 
build their confidence with all areas of maths such as 
problem solving, reasoning and fluency. Alongside this 
we will also look at the numberblocks episodes to    
support your child’s understanding of numbers.  

This term we will be reading stories that will develop our 
interests in different animals as well as continuing to     

develop positive attitudes about the differences between 
people and understanding the key features of the life    

cycle of an animal.  

Nursery 
 

Welcome to the Nursery room at St James.  We cannot 
wait to spend time with you and your child. Please speak to 

any of us if you have any questions or queries, we are   
always here to help.  

If your child is in 
school we have 

snack  everyday.  
Please send 
£1.50 each 

week. 

       Mrs Finch             Mrs Hargreaves           Mrs Oomer            Mrs Patel 

Everybody who has internet access has been 
sent the link to Tapestry.  Please make sure that you 
have clicked on this link and are now set up.  We use       
Tapestry not only to post observations and videos of 

your child’s development but 
also to send you messages.  
Please let us know if you are 
having any problems with it.  

 

Please follow us on Facebook @stjamesfarnworth 
where you will see lots of photos of 
what we have been doing.  ‘Friday 
News’ our weekly newsletter, is also 
published on here and on our school 
website page  

www.st-james-farnworth.bolton.sch.uk/  

 
If your child is in 

school please          
remember to bring a 

water bottle  everyday 
and some wellies to 

keep in school so your 
child can play out in 
the sand pit and on 
the grass. PE is on 

Thursday please make 
sure children have     

https://www.st-james-farnworth.bolton.sch.uk/

